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2022 Medicare Stars Provider Quality Bonus  

Payment and Results Information 
 

 

We are pleased to announce the 2022 Medicare Stars Provider Quality Bonus payments will be delivered 

by July 15, 2023. Congratulations to all provider groups who met the qualifications and earned a bonus in 

2022. We thank you for your efforts and celebrate your success! 

 

Where to Find Your Bonus Details 

On July 15, details about your bonus payment, performance, and patient roster with care gap 

information will be available in Provider LinkTM located in Availity.com. The following details will be 

included: 

• Remittance Advice: Your Remittance Advice contains your bonus payment which was 

delivered to you via electronic funds transfer and can be found under the Financials tab.  

• Quality Scorecard: To reference your Stars quality bonus program performance details, 

refer to the Quality Scorecard located under the Reports section. 

• Reconciliation Report: For the latest details on your complete patient roster, patients’ care 

gaps, open or closed, refer to the Reconciliation Report located in the Communication 

Center.  

 

Thank you for continuing to work with us to achieve the best care possible for our members, your 

patients. If you have questions about your bonus report or the program, please email us at 

starsqualitybonus@bcbsfl.com. 
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